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Minutes of the Special Public Meeting
Of the Crook County Court
Tuesday, June 28, 2016

Persons Present:

o Sheriff John Gautney
Ken Fahlgren, Crook County Commissioner
Deputy Jeremy Bottoms
Jeff Wilson, Crook County Counsel
Undersheriff James Savage
Lori Coppenrath, DLR
Diana Brown, DLR
Von Thompson, public safety advisory committee
Mike O’Herron, public safety advisory committee
Seth Crawford, Crook County Commissioner
Rebekah Burkhardt, Chief Civil Deputy
Kristy Steber, public safety advisory committee
Bill Valdez, DLR
John Rahlston, HRS
Leslie Hara Shick, HRS

The meeting convened at 498 SE Lynn Blvd, Prineville, Oregon. The media was provided notice
of the meeting.

Following the initial meeting on June 14th, DLR Group returned today with 4 conceptual
drawings including 4 different configurations of a proposed jail and jail support facilities. The
goal of today’s meeting is to review the component space summary, receiving input on each item
to refine the programing needs and return in two weeks with a revised conceptual plan.

The meeting continued for approx. 5 hours including a 1 hour lunch break from approx. 12:30 to
1:30.

During the meeting, comments were received regarding the 4 conceptual drawings, the square
footage and space needs for both the jail and support staff with Option (conceptual drawing) #3
identified as the preferred option. The rationale for selecting option 3 was primarily based on
staying within the footprint of County owned property (no additional property acquisition
required), plus the desire to establish connectivity with the existing Sheriff’s office, and the
location of the Sally Port away from 2nd street traffic.

A follow-up meeting is scheduled for July 12.

Meeting adjourned approximately 4pm. The County appreciates the hospitality of the Extension
Office in making the 4-H building available to us.



